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 Ameenesh Shah COMMNT2016/2597/P 26/07/2016  11:22:40 The proposed extension height will be approximately 60cm higher than the current existing boundary 

causing overshadowing at number 13 Lymington Road. 

The extension is effectively a large box like structure being tacked on to the back of the building. Given 

the fact that the roof of the extension is expected to have a 'living roof', it requires maintenance to an 

area which is not easily accessible (ie. requires ladders or scafolding). Without constant maintenance 

the roof will become a large eyesore for all surrounding flats that are at a higher level, with a view of 

the extension from above.
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